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Senator Nozzolio recognized for his efforts in bringing the 2013
PGA Championship to Rochester

MICHAEL F. NOZZOLIO October 10, 2013

Senator Mike Nozzolio was recently recognized for his efforts to bring the 2013 PGA
Championship to Oak Hill Country Club in Rochester. The 95th PGA Championship
Tournament generated over $78 million in revenue, created over 1,000 jobs and drew in
nearly 250,000 spectators.

Pictured left to right are: Ryan Cannon, Championship Director of the 2013 PGA
Championship; Senator Mike Nozzolio; and Marty Glavin, General Chairman of the 2013
PGA Championship.



